
The Principal, Teachers and Students Cordially invite you 

to attend 

Grandparents’ Day on Monday 23 May @ 1.15 pm. 

 

Grandparents are very special people in children’s lives – so here is a day just for 

you! Grandparents’ Day recognizes the importance of our heritage, our community 

and relationships across the generations. Visit the school, find out what the 

students are learning and celebrate with us. (Due to space restrictions the day is 

strictly for grandparents only) 

1.15 pm  Visit your grandchild’s classroom 

2.00 pm  Assembly in the school hall 

2.20 pm  Afternoon Tea in the canteen 

3.00 pm  Event Ends 

If you can attend Grandparents’ Day please ensure the RSVP form is returned by 

Friday 13th May to your Grandchild’s teacher. Please note that students can leave 

with their Grandparents. 

We look forward to seeing you and we thank you for joining us. 

Any queries please contact Jacquie Campbell    jcampbell@st-andrews.ie 

 

Student’s Name___________________________Class_________________ 

 

Grandparents’ Names_____________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________ 

Please indicate any physical or other need, a guest may have 

______________________________________________ 
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